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Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Firstly, I would like to wish you a warm welcome back to the summer term and I hope you all had a lovely 
and restful Easter break. Please could I take this opportunity to inform you of the term ahead and to thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
This term, I will be continuing my role as Acting Headteacher. Mr Willan has been asked by the local 
authority to continue his role as interim Headteacher at Crawshawbooth Primary School. Due to the 
sensitive circumstances around this, I can only apologise for the short notice however, I am sure you can 
appreciate that certain processes must be followed. I would like to thank Mrs Schofield for her excellent 
leadership skills as acting Assistant Headteacher and I am very much looking forward to continuing to work 
closely with her and the rest of the Water Staff in making this term one which will be filled with wonderful 
learning opportunities for our children. 
 
In view of this, I am very happy to share with you that Miss Nuttall, who has just completed her final 
teaching placement, will be teaching Blossom class until the end of the year. Miss Nuttall is a valued 
member of our staff; she already has excellent relationships with the children and will continue to drive their 
learning forward whilst ensuring the children will continue to make great progress. Miss Nuttall is 
contactable over class dojo for the parents of Blossom Class, she will also be on the yard before and after 
school if you would like to speak to her directly.  
 
The staff and Friends of Water School have been working extremely hard already to ensure that the 
summer term is filled with wonderful events for our children. This term we will be hosting our annual 
summer fair, the year 6 awards, the Year 5 and 6 performance, the Queen’s Jubilee, sports week, multi-
faiths week and of course, our final leaving assembly.  
 
As always, the door is always open, and I am available if you have any questions or queries. I am usually 
on the yard before and after school if you would like to speak to me directly. Otherwise you can ring the 
school office or email me at asthead@water.lancs.sch.uk The partnership between school and parents is 
imperative to the continued successes of our school.  
 
Many thanks,  

 
 
 

Miss E. McKay 
 
Acting Headteacher 
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